
MEETING HELD ON TUESDAY, September 10, 2019 at 5:30 P.M. 
IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS AT ZION CITY HALL  

ZION, ILLINOIS 
 

Chairman Lewis called the meeting to order at 5:45 pm. 

On call of the roll the following answered present: Commissioner Lewis, and Commissioner 
Long. Attorney Douglas Dorando, Chief Henderson, and Chief Lewis were also in attendance. 
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 

A motion was made by Commissioner Long, second by Commissioner Lewis to approve the 
minutes of a Zion Board of Fire & Police Commissioners meeting held on August, 13, 2019 at 
5:30 p.m.   Motion Carried 

Jada, an Intern with State Representative Joyce Mason’s office was in attendance, and 
introduced herself during the citizen comments. She is interested in learning more about the 
operations of the City of Zion and learning about the BOFPC. 
 
Discussed briefly the possibilities of adding preference points to CSO Officers. Chief Henderson 
suggested that CSO points only be offered to Zion CSO officers. Chief Lewis’ also shared how 
the preference points are given for Fire Fighters. Further discussion to be held when the 
process in reviewed in details. :  August 27, 28, or 29. 
 
Attorney Dorando shared a high level review of lateral transfer and will supply additional 
information for father discussion and/or review 
 
The safer grant has been reactivated; Chief Lewis’ has requested the names of the next three 
Firefighters on the current eligibility list. 
 

There being no further business to come before the Board at this time, it was moved by 
Commissioner Long, seconded by Commissioner Lewis the meeting be adjourned at 6:00 p.m.  
Motion carried.   
 

________________________                                            
Karin L. Graves, Recording Secretary 
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